groups. Anne Kertscher did contact River Edge Nature Center to begin pairing activities of our two groups. As a result three River Edge representatives were in attendance at this meeting.

NEW BUSINESS:

Patricia Gerber, Riley Jenkins and Natalija Walker distributed a hand-out of ideas for a SAUKVILLE AREA HISTORICAL SOCIETY RIVER DAY.

The following are some of the suggestions included in this "station" idea handout.

- 1. A museum tour
- 2. A drone view of the Saukville area including the Milwaukee River
- 3. Art House studio mural with both historical and river-related components. Anne Kertscher and Patricia Gerber have volunteered to talk to the Art House Studio about a history/river mural.
- 4. Partner with Saukville Fire Department to show the river-powered fire truck and the use of MKE river to supply the needed water during a fire. This engine could be displayed with the vintage fire truck at the Firehouse museum. Firefighters could be present to discuss fire safety.
- 5. Food could include Fry Bread. Scouts could serve buffalo burgers.
- 6. Walking event. Attendees could visit different stations set up inside and around the SAHS related to Saukville history and the Milwaukee River.
- 7. Shoreline River Cleanup to improve SAHS river view.

The above ideas are only a sampling of ideas that were shared at the meeting. All the ideas are available on the hand-out distributed by the River Edge representative to all the SAHS members in attendance. A potential target date of October 15 has been suggested so that some of these ideas could be brought to fruition.

A motion was made by Mary Boyle and seconded by Beverly Thielen to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Thielen, recording secretary